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CYPRESS WATERS
BRANCH REOPENS

SPOTLIGHT ON SAVINGS: 
NEW FREEDOM CERTIFICATE

We’ve reopened our Cypress Waters
branch. Stop by and say hello. 

Hours are Tuesday through Thursday,
9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., and closed for
lunch between 1:00 to 1:45 p.m.

Say goodbye to the days of waiting on
term completions or worrying about
early withdrawal penalties. With our new
no-penalty Freedom Certificate, you
have the liberty to access your funds
whenever you need them, ensuring your
savings strategy aligns perfectly with
your life's rhythm. 

LEARN MORE AT
LASCOLINASFCU.COM/FREEDOM 01 / 02

A QUARTERLY PUBLICATION FOR MEMBERS OF



THANKSGIVING
FOOD DRIVE
You still have time to help someone
in our community have a Happy
Thanksgiving. Between now and
November 17th, drop off non-
perishable food items at any of our
locations for our annual food drive
benefitting the North Texas Food
Bank. Once we’ve received all your
items, we’ll deliver them along with
our own donation. 

Thanks to each of you who already
donated to this worthwhile cause.

You should be well-informed when it
comes to your money decisions. As a
Force for Good, we're not going to
keep that valuable info to ourselves.
That's why we launched our blog.
Each week, we share a new article to
help you get the most out of your
money

BOOST YOUR 
MONEY KNOWLEDGE

Read More

FALL 2023

02 / 02lascolinasfcu.com

214.273.5094 memberserv@lascolinasfcu.com 555 Cimarron Trail, Irving, TX 75063

M
O

N
EY

 A
D

V
IC

E
FR

O
M

 T
H

E 
EX

P
ER

TS

https://www.lascolinasfcu.com/articles

